
 

   {20200009 / 00092571 2} 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Your ref: 76.710  LW:fa 
Our ref: 2020 0009 
Contact: Athena Koelmeyer 
Direct: 02 9256 7512 
E-mail: akoelmeyer@workplacelaw.com.au 

12 May 2020 

Ms Joanne Knight  
National Industrial Officer 
Australian Services Union 
Ground Floor  
116 Queensberry St 
Carlton South VIC 3053 

By email: jknight@asu.asn.au 

Dear Joanne 

THAI AIRWAYS INTERNATIONAL PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED 

We refer to Ms White’s letter dated 8 May 2020. Our client has instructed us to respond. 

JobKeeper subsidy scheme 

As previously advised, our client does not intend to apply to participate in the JobKeeper scheme.   

Alternative support is available to employees 

JobSeeker support is available to employees who have been stood down (via Centrelink) and our 
client notes that a number of employees have availed themselves of that support already.  

Media rumours about major change 

No definite decisions have been made about THAI’s operations in Australia.   

If any definite decisions are made about THAI’s Australian operations, it will consult with 
employees as required. 

Stand down 

As the COVID-19 pandemic situation is constantly changing, THAI is not in a position to provide 
any update on the current stand down arrangements at this stage. 

Once THAI is in a position to provide an update to its employees, it will do so. 
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Yours faithfully 

 
Athena Koelmeyer 
Managing Director and Principal 
for WORKPLACE LAW 
 

 


